

Paxcroft Primary School Ashton Street Trowbridge Wiltshire BA14 7EB

Tel: 01225 762244

E-mail: admin@paxcroft.wilts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Lou Rhodes Deputy Headteacher: Mr Alex George

Wednesday 6th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that Miss Wyatt has sadly experienced a personal loss within her family and will be taking a short period of compassionate leave.

In her absence, I wanted to reassure you that we have regular supply teachers in place this week and next week to cover the class.

This will help to minimise any disruption to the children's learning and will provide as much continuity for the class as possible until Miss Wyatt returns.

I appreciate your understanding.

Kind regards

Lou Rhodes Headteacher

